
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Class 3 Newsletter 
Spring Term 2025 

 

Work this term: 

 

Numeracy: This term our maths 

learning will include number, times 

tables, multiplication and division, 

graphs, fraction and time. 

 

Literacy 

We are starting the term with 

poetry (winter poems) then moving 

onto a fantastic English unit about 

‘The Pied Piper of Hamelin’ the unit 

includes poetry, narrative, news 

reports, character descriptions 

and letter writing.  

 

Science 

The Science topic for this term is 

light, shadows and reflections. 

After half term- Animals, teeth, 

nutrition, movement and bones.  

 

 

 

 

Spelling and Phonics 

Spelling and phonics will be taught 

in school on a daily basis. 

Year 1 and 2 will be taught 

seperatley. 

Welcome back to school!  I hope you all had a lovely Christmas break. Thank you for all 

the gifts we received. 

Class 3 staff 

Mrs Clark - Class 3 Teacher 

Miss Davis- Teaching Assistant  

 

 

 

 
Topic 

 
Our Creative Curriculum topic 

this term is 

‘Scrumdiddlyumptious’. We will 

be looking at Fair Trade, our 

global footprint and our impact 

on climate change, all with a 

chocolate focus!   

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

 

A weekly maths sheet (linked to 

the week’s objective)  

Weekly spellings to learn (tested 

and given out each Thursday) 

Homework will be given out each 

Thursday and handed into me by 

the following Wednesday. 

Project homework will be sent 

home twice throughout the year. 

 

PE 

 

Our PE lessons will be on a 

Tuesday and Wednesday. Please 

continue to wear PE kits to 

school. Please ensure hair is tied 

up and jewellery is removed or 

covered up on these days.  

Reading in Class 3 
All children in Class 3 have a reading book and a reading record. If your child enjoys 

reading particular types/styles of books at home, this is to be encouraged and can be 

noted in their diaries.  

We will continue to teach the children comprehension and reading skills through the 

weekly guided reading sessions.  

The home reading books will continue to be sent home for you to share with your 

child/ren. 

I understand it can be difficult to find quality time to share books, however, please do 

your best to listen to your child/ren read on a daily basis. It is essential to reinforce 

the skills they are being taught in school. 

Dates for your diary 
2nd February- 

Celebration Sunday 

(Church) 

7th Feb-  

NSPCC Number Day  

11th Feb- 

Safer Internet Day  

Half-term – Break up  

17th Feb –  

Return- 24th Feb 

World Book Day – 

 6th March 

Parents evenings- 

Mon 17th March 6-8pm 

Wed 19th March 

21st March  

Red Nose Day – 

3.45-6pm 

Easter Service –  

4th April 9.15am (Church) 
 

  

 Thank you to all our parents for your continued support. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to come and 

see us.   

The Class 3 Team. 
“I pray that you would be rooted and established in love… 

Filled to the measure of the fullness of God”  
(Ephesians 3:17-19) 

 

Root value of the term: 

Love 

Branching value:  

Perseverance 

 
 

 

 

 


